4815 S.E. T.V. HWY. HILLSBORO, OREGON 97123 (503) 640-7700 FAX (503) 640-0466 r.boyle@gte.net

October 1, 2015

**Brian Dickson** 

General Manager

**BD** Loops

Dear Brian,

Thank you for donating you and your staffs time leading the "Everything you want to know about loops" training seminar at the West Coast Fence Show in September in Reno, Nevada.

Your seminar was one of the better attended that was held during the show. After talking to some of the attendees, I was told that your passion for what you are doing is unsurpassed. They also said they now have a better understanding of loop detectors that will translate into more sales for their companies.

I know there was a mix up in your class starting time. You showed great poise in being able to proceed without missing a beat.

You will be more than welcome to run your seminar at the next West Coast Fence Show!

Sincerely,

Dick Boyle

Chairman of the 2015 WCFS Education Committee